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Monday 20th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

World Book Day – Friday 3rd March 
 
We are going to be having our World Book dress-up day on Friday 3rd March. On this day your child can come to 
school dressed as a character from one of their favourite books.  
 
Children will need to bring £1.00 donation for the World Book day. 
 
When choosing what they want to dress up as, please can you ensure that they still have suitable footwear, as we 
are also going to be hosting some sporting activities on the same day. 
 
These activities will be based on story books containing sport, such as “Quidditch” from Harry Potter / “Flamingo 
Croquet” from Alice in Wonderland, etc. We are asking children to also bring £1.00 to take part in these activities 
and there will be prizes on offer for the winners. 
 
All funds raised will go towards help improve our library. Some of you, who have been to our recent Good News 
Assemblies, will have seen that we have moved our library into the school hall, and children have really been 
enjoying accessing the new reading area.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing all the fabulous costumes and enjoying a great day together celebrating the joy of 
reading! 
 
 
Special World Book Day Lunch 
 
On this day we will also be having a special “World Book Day Themed Lunch” where children will be able to dine 
on a “book themed menu” :-  
 

“Charlie’s Crispy Chicken Burger with Potter’s Pommes Noisette”  
or  
“Quidditch Quorn BBQ Pasta & Cheese Bake” 
 
 both served with “Matilda’s Medley of Vegetables”, finished off with a  “Hungry Caterpillar Cupcake”. 

 
If your child already has school meals, just make their choice on Parent Pay.  
 
If your child normally has a packed lunch, but would like to join in with the above lunch, please make sure you 
book this on Parent Pay by Friday 24th February, as the kitchen need to know numbers in order to order 
supplies.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Miss E McKay 
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